Q/PF/575/36/2020
Ministry of External Affairs
(PF Section)

Jawaharlal Nehru Bhawan, New Delhi,
the 26™ August 2022

CORRIGENDUM

This has reference to the advertisement of even number dated 23.05.2022 for engagement
of one Consultant in G20 Secretariat of the Ministry of External Affairs, New Delhi.

2. The number of vacancies as mentioned in the above advertisement has now been
increased and it may be read as 12 (twelve) instead of 1 (one).

3 The last date for receiving applications has been extended till 02.09.2022.
4. Those who have already applied, need not to re-apply against the advertisement.

5. Other terms and conditions of advertisement remain the same.



